
 
 

 

                       

 

 
 

To all members of  
Sudbury Mine, Mill & Smelter Workers’ Union 

Local 598/Unifor  
that work at 

Sudbury Finnish Rest Home Society Inc. 
 

September 2016 
 
Happy September Sisters and Brothers, 
 
I hope everyone had a great summer.  Things at work have been quiet during the summer 
months. 
 
The PSW wages increase and retro pay has been given out.  If there are any concerns, please 
contact myself, Melanie or Tiina. 
 
Also, we have a new steward.  Catherine Gratton has joined our team.  We are still looking 
for a Health & Safety Rep.  If anyone is interested, please contact myself or the Union Hall. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

Beth McIlveen  
 

Beth McIlveen 
Unit Chair  

Sudbury Mine Mill & Smelter Worker’s Union 
Local 598/Unifor 

2550 Richard Lake Road  ~  Sudbury, ON   P3G 0A3 
Ph: 705-673-3661    Fax:  705-673-1183 


